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DENVER BOTANIC GARDENS FIELD TRIP
JUNE 5, 2025

Please join us for a fun relaxing morning at the Denver Bo-
tanic Gardens. We’ll spend the morning photographing the 
beautiful blooms and enjoying the fragrant smells and each 
other’s company. We’ll plan to arrive when the Gardens 
open at 09:00 and stay until about 13:00. I suggest arriving 
up to 30 minutes early to find parking. An option afterwards 
will be to have lunch as a group at a nearby restaurant 
before heading home. This outing is suitable for beginner to 
advanced photographers and will not be strenuous.

You will need to purchase your ticket online prior to arriv-
ing - click HERE to go to their website for tickets and other 
info. Ticekts are available in timed entry blocks so be sure 
to select the 09:00 entry ticket!

Camera Gear - tripods are allowed but please be mindful of 
other visitors and avoid blocking paths. I don’t recommend 
a large camera bag, again to avoid hindering other visitors. I 
will have a full frame camera, 100 F2.8 macro and a 70-200 
to reach flowers that are just out of reach of the 100. 

I suggest you use sunscreen and a hat and dress appropiately for the weather. Bring water as 
water fountains are few. Contact me for any questions and if you will be joining us, please let me 
know so I can look for you. And send me your email and cell phone in case I need to contact you 
with a change of plans. 719-588-8748, RickDunnahoo@gmail.com. Looking forward to seeing you 

in the Gardens!

https://www.botanicgardens.org/

